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My concern is that the city council would even consider taking this away. They are trying to build rapport with the
community and bring light to the violent crime happening in the are. The city council needs to either suck it up, or
you’re all going to lose your jobs in the next election. Good luck. As far as I’m concerned you’re criminals too. Do
you have private security that is tax payers are paying for?
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